
Letter of Appeal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Name of Local Government Official] 

Title: [Title] 

Address: [Local Government Office Address] 

Dear [Name of Local Government Official], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concerns regarding the current 

state of public transportation in our community and to urge you to consider policy changes that 

would enhance its effectiveness, accessibility, and efficiency. 

As a resident of [Your Neighborhood/Community], I have observed numerous challenges that 

hinder our public transportation system, including [briefly outline specific issues such as 

infrequent service, lack of accessibility, safety concerns, etc.]. These issues not only affect daily 

commuters but also discourage the use of public transport among residents, leading to increased 

traffic congestion and pollution. 

To create a more sustainable and user-friendly public transportation system, I propose the 

following changes: 

• Increase the frequency of service during peak hours. 

• Introduce more accessible routes for individuals with disabilities. 

• Implement safety measures and improvements at transit stops. 

• Enhance communication about service changes and schedules via online platforms. 

I believe that by addressing these issues, we can significantly improve the quality of life for our 

residents and make public transportation a more attractive option for all. I kindly request that you 

consider these recommendations and initiate discussions on potential policy changes. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your positive response 

and am happy to discuss this further at your convenience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 



[Your Phone Number] 


